
FISCAL NOTEPRIVATE 

	PRIVATE 
Ordinance/Motion No.


	Title:
South King County Groundwater Management Plan 

	Affected Agency and/or Agencies
Water and Land Resources Division

	Note Prepared by:
Steve Oien and Sarah Ogier

	Note Reviewed by:
John Amos and Lisa Youngren

	Impact of the above legislation on the fiscal affairs of King County is estimated to be: 

Please see attached note. 

	
Revenue to:

	Fund Title
	Fund Code
	Revenue

Source
	1st Year
	2nd Year
	3rd Year

	WLR/SWM Fund 121
	1210


	
	$0
	0
	0

	
	
	
	
	
	0

	
	
	
	
	
	0

	
	
	
	
	
	0

	
TOTAL
	
	
	$0


	0
	0

	
Expenditures from:

	Fund Title
	Fund

Code
	Department
	1st Year
	2nd Year
	3rd Year

	WLR/SWM Fund 121
	1210


	DNRP/WLRD
	$0
	0
	0

	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	

	
TOTAL
	
	
	$0
	0
	0

	
Expenditures by Categories

	
	1st
Year
	2nd

Year
	3rd

Year

	Salaries & Benefits
	
	
	

	Supplies and Services
	$0
	
	

	Capital Outlay
	
	
	

	Other – CIP
	
	
	

	
TOTAL
	$0
	0
	0


Financial implications of the South King County Groundwater Plan

· DNRP is recommending a statement of non-concurrence with this plan.  In its current form we do not endorse it nor do we plan to implement it.  Thus there would be no cost for implementation, nor any new costs as a result of this legislation.

· The current draft plan does not include a financial analysis of the cost to implement the multiple recommendations within the plan – so it is unclear how much it would cost to implement the existing draft plan.  Add to this that there appears to be several out-of-date assumptions and recommendations within the plan so even a simple calculation of the cost to implement the recommendations would not accurately reflect the true current day costs.

· We have identified several changes that might allow us to concur with the plan.  These changes are significant in scale and scope and would likely dramatically change the plan direction and recommendations.  The cost to implement such a modified plan cannot be determined at present.

